
 

 

 

Ambassador Fukushima's Participation  

in the Code Caribbean Project Commencement Ceremony 

September 8th, 2022 

 

On September 6, Ambassador Fukushima attended the online launch 

ceremony of the "Code Caribbean" project, co-hosted by the Inter-American 

Development Bank and others, and gave a speech. 

This project aims to support the introduction and promotion of computer 

science in primary and secondary education. Two countries, Barbados and 

Belize, were chosen for pilot project, and five more countries in the 

Caribbean are involved. About 60% of the total budget is being 

contributed by the Japan Trust Fund and the project is being implemented 

by the the Inter-American Development Bank, the trust for the Americas 

Code.org and other partners. 

 

 


